
 
 
  

 

 

 

 

gr8 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                      

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

  

 

 

 

  

   

 

      

                                                              

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

IMG_0690.MOV

  
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

   

    

  

   

  

  

 

 

  

    

Newsletter 

Headteacher: Mrs L Robinson                                                                                                                      (24/25) Issue 22 

Redfield Edge 
Primary School 

 

‘Striving to be the best version of ourselves.’ 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

                  Year 1 visit our lcal ……church. 
 

Learning in EYFS 
This week in Holly Class, the children have been having lots of 
fun with their new learning enquiry: "What is your favourite 

traditional tale?" 
So far, the children explored The Three Little Pigs, where they 
worked on building and testing structures, and this week, they 

focused on Little Red Riding Hood.  
The children have been innovating and orally rehearsing their 
own versions of traditional tales, adding creative twists to the 
stories! It has been wonderful to see their imaginations come 

to life.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Holly Class have also enjoyed the lovely warm, sunny weather, 
which has made their outdoor learning sessions even more 
special.  The children have also grown lots in independence 

doing their morning whiteboard work.  
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Goodbye and Good Luck!  
We say farewell to Mrs Kelly 

On Friday, we said goodbye to Mrs Kelly who is leaving our 
school and starting a brand new adventure! Mrs Kelly has been 

part of the Redfield Edge family for many years and has held 
many roles in that time, including PIP, Breakfast Club 

Supervisor, Reading Assistant, Chair of the Friends and of 
course, more recently, Senior Administrator.  

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The children all said their goodbyes and Mr Foss (Ex Head) 
popped in to wish Sharon luck. ☺ 

 

 
 

Year 3 mini production 
Thursday 5th June 

 

Year 5 mini production 
Thursday 15th May 

 
 

Small School County Final 
 (Bristol Grammar School) 

 
 
 
 

 
The girls from Year 6 and Year 4 represented our school 

brilliantly last week and we are all so proud of their efforts 
against a very high standard of play.  

 

 
 

Sharon always brings 
laughter and fun and we 
are all going to miss her 
terribly. We know she 

intends to pop in from time 
to time, which we will look 
forward to, and I even hear 

she may make a special 
guest appearance at this 
year’s Redfield Edge has 

Talent. 
We want to wish her every 
luck in her new role – we 
know she will be brilliant. 

 



 
 
  

  
  

   
 
 
 

  
 
 
  

  

 
 
 

 
 

  

   

 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Learning in Hazel Class 
On Monday morning, the children in Hazel Class went on a local 
walk down the cycle track to visit our local church. The children 

were able to explore the church, listen to church stories and 
learn about the history of the church.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The children absolutely loved asking questions to Minister 
James and enjoyed listening to the organ! They had the chance 
to play with the different object's that represented Christianity 

and were very kindly given a sweet snack and drink. 
Thank you for having us! ☺ 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Learning in Maple class 
Last week, in Maple class, the children began to make 

discoveries related to their new term topic – Rainforests. They 
compared the temperate regions of Europe to the tropical 

equator, looking specifically at the Amazon rainforest.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
The children then learned about the tropics of Cancer and 

Capricorn and how the weather there is much the same year 
round. They created maps to display where in the world 

rainforests are found and how to draw accurately. 

 
In Science, Maple Class have been building on their knowledge 
from KS1 about parts of a flower and they explored the garden 
and school grounds using magnifying glasses to identify parts. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Save the date! 
Sports Day 

WEDNESDAY 2nd JULY 
 
 
 
 
 

Learning in Willow Class 
Willow have made a fantastic start to the term! They have 

been enthusiastic about our new book ‘Greta and the Giants’ 
and made environmental petition signs to match the ones in 

the book. They are very impactful! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Year 3 have also loved the start of their new topic and have 
really enjoyed planting potatoes with Mrs Sheppard.  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 



 
 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
       
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Learning in Oak Class 
This week, Year 6 have been working incredibly hard with 
their revision for SATs. They have also worked brilliantly in 

peer editing lessons, working collaboratively to improve their 

news bulletin writing. Go Oak Class! 😊 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Learning in Maple class 
To launch our new history topic, we stepped into the 

world of Ancient Greece for an immersive, action-
packed day. We began by exploring traditional Greek 

foods, sampling olives, feta cheese, pitta bread, 
cranberries, and grape juice to experience the 

flavours of a typical Greek diet. We even had a go at 
grape crushing, mimicking how the Ancient Greeks 

made wine. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Next, we learned a traditional Greek circle dance, 
moving together to rhythmic music, just as people in 

Ancient Greece would during festivals and 
celebrations. In the afternoon, we hosted our very 

own Greek Olympics, with teams representing 
different city-states. Children competed in running 

races, throwing events, and team challenges, 
showcasing their strength, speed, and sportsmanship 

in honour of Zeus. 

It was a fantastic day! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Learning in Pine Class 
Pine class having been investigating ways to change paper 

and exploring the work of sculptor, Chris Kenny in readiness 
to create their own projects this term. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Open Classrooms 
Thank you to all of the parents / family members who joined us 
for open classrooms on Tuesday. We hope you enjoyed looking 

at your child’s books and sharing in their learning.  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
  

 
 
 

Dates for the Diary  
 

Tuesday 6th May  Nature Explorers Group 
A– Hazel Class 

On your child’s Nature Explorers Day, please hang their 
outdoor clothes on the pegs in the outside classroom 
(there will be name labels). 
 

Thursday 8th May  Nature Explorers Group 
B – Hazel Class 

On your child’s Nature Explorers Day, please hang their 
outdoor clothes on the pegs in the outside classroom 
(there will be name labels). 
 

Monday 12th – Thursday 
15th May 

SAT’s  Year 6 are taking their SAT tests this week and are able 
to come into a SAT breakfast that has been provided by 
the Friends. 

Monday 12th May  Nature Explorers Group 
A– Pine Class 

On your child’s Nature Explorers Day, please hang their 
outdoor clothes on the pegs in the outside classroom 
(there will be name labels). 

Tuesday 13th May  Nature Explorers Group 
B – Pine Class 

On your child’s Nature Explorers Day, please hang their 
outdoor clothes on the pegs in the outside classroom 
(there will be name labels). 

Bag2school collection  Please drop of your bags either Monday 12th May or 
before 9am on 13th May. 

Thursday 15th May  CENSUS DAY Please book your child a school dinner if possible as the 
school budget is based on how many children have 
school dinner on Census day. 

Maple Class mini 
production  

Parents and Carers are invited into school to watch the 
production at 2.50 pm.   

  


